
 

 

 

 

Subject: Test Results for COVID-19 Negative 

October 30, 2020 

 

Dear Khalsa Community,  

The saliva test results have been received from the testing on the primary campus last Tuesday.  
Everyone was negative for COVID-19. Every family who chose to test elsewhere has been confirmed as 
negative, too.  

The school chose to take a proactive stance and moved quickly to ascertain the COVID-19 status of the 
classroom students and staff.  All staff and students have received negative COVID-19 test results.  The 
14 day quarantine period is now over. The positive staff person will have two negative COVID-19 PCR 
tests before returning to work.   

We will continue to follow the practices outlined in our KMS Fall Operating Plan: wearing masks by all 
staff and appropriately aged students, washing hands or using hand sanitizer, regular cleaning of all 
spaces and materials used, sick students or staff to stay home and healthy distancing among students 
and staff. These procedures are best practices against the spread of the virus.  

Finally, the choices that each of us makes, whether at school or home, determines our personal safety 
and that of the whole group. This experience is a reminder that what we choose to do matters. We can 
make a commitment to uphold The Promise and hold our families, school, and community as both 
precious and special.           
         

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Paxton 


